Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

From: Betty Moran <Betty@fortroadfederation.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 11:50 AM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: Pajurito 605 West 7th St

FYl

Betty Moran

551-298-5595

From: Betty Moran [mailto:Betty@fortroadfederation.org]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 4:11 PM

To: Kristina Schweinler

Subject: Pajurito 605 West 7th St

Tyge Nelson and Stephan Hesse of Ecelectic Culinary Concepts are opening a restaurant with liquor at 605 West 7%
St. They have requested an wavier of the 45 days waiting period for a liquor license. The West Seventh/Fort Road
Federation does not object to this request.

Betty Moran
651-298-5599




